Dear Book Club Attendee,

We hope this message finds you well! Thank you for joining us at the launch of our new book
club. Your presence made the event truly special.

To help us improve future gatherings and ensure we meet your expectations, we would greatly
appreciate your feedback. Please take a moment to share your thoughts by answering the
following questions:

e What did you enjoy the most about the launch?
o Is there anything you think could be improved?

e What types of books would you be interested in discussing in future meetings?
« Do you have any additional comments or suggestions?

Your feedback is invaluable, and we look forward to hearing from you. Please reply to this email
or fill out our online survey.

Thank you again for being a part of our community!

Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Book Club Name]
[Contact Information]
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